
 
 

CITY OF CLARE 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

The City Commission of Clare will hold a public hearing on Monday, 
June 3, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. at Clare City Hall, 202 W Fifth Street, to 
receive public comments pertaining to the approval of the Single Lot 
Assessment Roll for 2023 delinquent accounts.  A copy of the assessment 
roll is available for review in the Clerk’s office, Monday through 
Thursday, during regular business hours.  The City Commission will 
accept comments at the hearing or in writing if the written comments are 
received by the City Clerk not later than 4 p.m. on the date of the hearing.  
The City of Clare is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
 
Diane Lyon               
Clare City Clerk                 
 
 


